
 
 

 

 

March 13, 2020 

 

Good afternoon, Norfolk Public Schools’ Families, 

 

Please be advised that Virginia Governor Ralph Northam has ordered all of the 

state’s school divisions to close schools for a minimum of two weeks in response 

to the continued spread of novel coronavirus, or COVID-19.  

 

This means all Norfolk schools will be closed for students from Monday, March 

16, 2020, through Friday, March 27, 2020.  

 

We will continue to keep you updated on news affecting our school division using 

our rapid alert telephone and email messaging system, our website, social media 

channels, and local media. 

 

As always, we appreciate your patience and support! 

 


